Travis County Water Control and Improvement District No. 19
A Barton Creek Country Club Community

July 28, 2015

Dear WCID No. 19 Customer:

As you may be aware, the combined storage levels in Lakes Travis and Buchanan
have significantly increased. The Lower Colorado River Authority (LCRA) has
released mandatory once per week yard watering restrictions for Firm Water

Customers.

The District is implementing

Stage I - Voluntary Water Conservation Conditions.

The outdoor watering schedule below is now in effect. Residents are asked to
maintain an even/odd watering scheduled based on their house address using the

following schedule:

If your home address ends in an EVEN number:
Please water on Thursdays and Sundays

If your home address ends in an ODD number:
Please water on Wednesdays and Saturdays

Stage I conditions request residents voluntarily reduce water consumption by
practicing conscious water conservation. Please use outdoor sprinkler systems
wisely by watering in the early morning or during the night to reduce evaporation.

Should you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact the Utility Office
at (512) 402-1990.

Respectfully,

Board of Directors
Travis County WCID No. 19

500 N. Capital of Texas Highway * Building 1 » Suite 125 * Austin, Texas 78746
Office: (512) 402-1990 » Fax (512) 402-0304




